
Dear sirs 
  
I apologise for the delay in replying, but I have been waiting on information from Aneurin Bevan and 
Hywel Dda Health boards, that have failed to comply with the freedom of information act. 

  
In the last 5 years there have been a total of 529 paediatric patients (between Abertawe Bro 
Morgannwg University, Betsi Cadwaladr University, Cardiff & Vale University and Cwm Taf Health 

Boards) that could have benefited from a paediatric neuro-rehabilitation centre in Wales.  Powys 
Teaching Health Board do not have any paediatric services which, although is concerning in itself, 

does not have any impact on this petition. 

  
Yours faithfully 
  

Katherine Simmons 
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